
I have been involved with the courts and the Sheriffs Department for 45 years. From my experience I know that 

forming a Committee that will help establish a better relationship between the public and law enforcement is needed 

and will be extremely beneficial. 

Right now is the time to take this action. 

Also I would be happy to serve on such a Committee. 

Please don’t let this opportunity pass without taking this important step. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely  

 

Steven Antler 

Attorney at Law 

PO Box 41 

Mendocino CA 96460 

707-457-4183  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

tel://7074574183/

